
    

 

                

 

             

              Bicton C of E Primary School and Nursery          
Bicton Lane, Bicton, Shrewsbury, Shropshire. SY3 8EH 

Telephone: 01743 850212   Email: admin@bicton.shropshire.sch.uk  
Website: www.bictonschool.org.uk 

Head teacher: Mrs Natalie Johnson BA (Hons)             

28th May 2021 
 Year 5 & 6 Arthog Day Visit:  Friday 11th June 2021 

Dear Parents /Carers, 
 

Following the cancellation of our weekend visit to Arthog, due to the Welsh government not 
easing restrictions on overnight visits, I can now confirm the details of a day visit to Arthog 
instead.  
 

 Coach will depart Bicton School on Friday 11th June at 8:00 a.m. prompt 

 We will arrive back at school at approximately 8:30pm - to be confirmed after half-term 

 Children need to wear jogging bottoms/leggings/tracksuit trousers and a long-sleeved top 

 They need to bring  
o drinks bottle 
o change of clothes 
o towel 
o sunscreen and sunhat 
o spare pair of trainers 
o thin/waterproof jacket YOU DO NOT NEED TO BUY ANYTHING NEW 
o (optional) money for the tuck-shop 

 NO mobile phones or mobile devices are allowed 

 Waterproofs for the activities will be provided by Arthog and wellies can also be borrowed 
from the Centre. 

 Activities are most likely to be climbing/abseiling and canoeing/kayaking 

 We will have a hot lunch at Arthog (menu choices to follow after half-term) and a packed 
lunch-style tea before leaving 

 Children will be split into 3 groups with 1 or 2 school staff per group 
 
The cost of the visit per pupil is £20. If you have already paid more than this via sQuid, Mrs Neal 
will contact you after half-term to start to arrange refunds for any additional monies paid. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
  
Kind regards 

 

Mrs Natalie Johnson 
Head teacher 
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